
DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 
Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry 

2110 Broadway            Sacramento, CA 95818-2541            (916) 733-0123       
 

To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re:  Please add these announcements to your website! (English and Spanish Translation) 
Date:  Monday, July 27, 2020 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. 
Please also share relevant announcements with your staff and volunteers. If you have any questions, 
please contact Jen at 916-733-0135. New and updated announcements are highlighted in yellow! 
 

For more information on any of the included events and a list of all weekly events that OYYA has to 
offer, please visit www.scd.org/oyya. 

 

 

 

Event Title *New* Building a Team for Young Adult Ministry 
Copy English Text Below 

Young Adult Ministry Leaders are invited to our monthly training for YA Leaders. This month Deacon 
Kevin will be kicking off with one of the most important part of any fruitful ministry: building a team. 
We were made to be in community with one other and cannot do ministry alone, so forming a strong 
team with many different gifts is critical. Young Adult ministry leaders are invited to join Deacon 
Kevin on Tuesday, July 28th at 8pm on Zoom. The Meeting ID is 858 8863 8752. For more information 
contact Deacon Kevin Staszkow at kstaszkow@scd.org   

Event Title *Updated* ExtraOrdinary Times Virtual Young Adult Retreat 
Copy English Text Below 

We have been having some fruitful discussions and beautiful reflections during our retreat so far. 
Don’t miss the next evening of the ExtraOrdinary Times Virtual Young Adult retreat on Thursday, 
August 6th at 9pm on Facebook Live with Katherine Angulo. Katherine is the Program Director of the 
Thriving in Ministry Initiative where she works to prepare pastoral leaders for long-term. Before 
coming to the McGrath Institute, Katherine served for four years as the Associate Director of Youth 
Ministry at the Office of Formation and Discipleship for the Archdiocese of Atlanta.  Get more 
information at https://www.scd.org/ExtraOrdinary  

Event Title *New* Parent Support 
Copy English Text Below 

Our next Parent Support will be on August 17th at 8pm on YouTube. The topic for August will be an 
introduction to Theology of the Body by our guest speaker Andreya Arévalo from St. Mary Catholic 
Church in Vacaville, CA. If you have ever been asked to send your child to a Theology of the Body 
retreat or talk, and want to be able to talk to your child after they attend, then this is the evening for 
you. For more information go to https://www.scd.org/parentsupport 
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